TELEPHONE 3-8241 *

& DUBUQUE BROADCASTING CO

2763 PENNSYLVANIA AVE

February 2, 1959

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
2818 South Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Maurice:

This letter will verify your reception of a special DX Program broadcast
from WDBQ in cooperation with the National Radio Club. This program was
broadcast on Monday, January 26, 1959, from 2:00 AM to 3:17 AM CST.

Radio Station WDBQ operates on 1490 Kilocycles with a power of 250 watts
unlimited.

We regret that interference on the 1490 spot on the dial was heavy during
the period of our DX Broadcast causing you some difficulty in hearing
our special DX Program. The same interference which gave you trouble
was also causing many other DXers across the country a lot of "headaches!.

Even though your reception report is guite meager, we believe it is
sufficient to send you this verification letter of Station WDBQ. Your
item listed at 2:50 AM of a man talking and mentioned something about
5600 feet, is very much correct. One of our announcers, Bill Mason,
was giving "Facts about Dubuque", and was telling about Dubuque's
Municipal Airport stating that the concrete runways at 150 feet wide,
one is 5600 feet and one is 4600 feet long. We do hope next season
when we plan another DX show, that you'll get an even better log of
our 25-year old station.

May we thank you for your report of recsption of this special program,
and assure you that it was a pleasure for WDBQ to cooperate with the

Nationzl Radio Club.
Sincerely yuurs{ﬁgjy
w:%zi14‘~/2f%?-¢&‘

For: Té;ﬁ? Dorsey,
Program Director WDBQ

By: Len Kruse
National Radio Club

PS...We are happy to report that we have received eight nice reports on the
DX from New Zealand.



